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NEWSLETTER ANNOUNCZIS CHANGZ IN ZDITORSHIP., The mantle of respons -
ibility has been passed to three talented young men. The two editors are James
Walker and James DeLoach, Rick Funk is editor -in-chief, This announcement was
made today by the student council and confirmed by Mr. Rhine. Additional appoint-
ment of reporters will be made this next week. This week the above three young
men have served "uncofficially'’ as editors. The boys have been ably assisted by Mrs.
Donald Wolfe, &Znglish and Latin instructor. New features for the Newsletter have
been promised in future zsditions.

THE BCYCHOIR CONCERT at Princeton High School Auditorium on Gctober 4th has
been highly publicized in the local newspapers. The program is being presented by
the Princeton Bank and Trust Company . The choir will present Pueri Hebracorum
by <andall Thompson, Mass for Treble Voices, by Benjamin Britton, The &cho
Song by Orlando diLasso, and a group of selected spiritual and folk songs. Oificials
of thz bank say that all seats are taken for this first of the series "Money and Music."
Other programs in the series will be presented by The Chamber Orchestra, The
Westminster Choir, and the Princzaton Glee Club.

MR. STEVE SNYDER was appointed director of physical education this past week,
Mr. Snyder is a native of Philadelphia, Penna. He graduated from the Kings College
and is now studying at the Princeton Theological Seminary. Mr. Snyder {ill 8 the
vacancy left by Mr. Danny Jessup who is now a student at the University of Colorado.

THZ FIFTH GRADE made a trip to the Princeton Public Library this past Monday.
They were accompanied by Mrs. Joseph Kelsall., Mrs. Kelsall is substituting for
Mrs. John Fleck who is in the Princeton Hospital. A Library Class was conducted
for the boys. They learned the use of the card file and how to find a book on the
shelves from the file.

MAS. JOHN KELSALL has been appointed aspart time instructor of theory in the
music department. Mrs. Kzlsall's son Johnis a sixth grade student at Boychoir.

THE FIRST STUDENT COUNCIL MEETING of the 1961-1962 school year took place
on September 25th, Various ideas were exchanged but no definite plans were
adopted, At a later meeting the council appointed the editors of the Newslettes

set a schedule for the operation of the PX, and decided to use one of its members
to assist Mrs. Fox and Mrs. Rhine in ro.6.m inspection each day.

A COMPLETE UNABRIDGED DICTIONARY is still needed for our library. Mr.
James Thompson kindly donated a dictionary for classroom use this past week., Mr,
Thompson is 2 member of our board of trustees.



